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Chetwynd exists in order that area residents have sustainable opportunities for 

Security, Health, Safety and Prosperity 

in surroundings that display the best of our natural environment. 
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October 29, 2024 

Peace River Regional District  

 

Re: Chetwynd TV Considerations 

 

To whom it may concern,  

  

During the regular October 21, 2024 Council meeting, the District of Chetwynd Mayor and Council decided that 

they will not be taking any further action at this time on the letter from Director Rose, dated August 28, 2024, 

requesting the dissolution of Function 505 - Chetwynd and Area E Scramblevision, and Function 510 - Chetwynd 

TV. As Council understands it, a large part of the core issue is that the Peace River Regional District Bylaw 

pertaining to Function 505 - Chetwynd and Area E Scramblevision, and Function 510 - Chetwynd TV is outdated 

and needs to be “modernized”.  Therefore, Mayor and Council have decided to defer any more meetings or action on 

this until after these Bylaws have been updated. 

 

They are willing to revisit this issue once this has taken place. 

 
 
 
Regards,  
 
 

                                                                                         
Steve McLain 

Chief Administrative Officer 

District of Chetwynd 
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